
Date: 11/6/46 No. FSN 40

 SUBJECT:   MOTOR MOUNT BOLTS ON 6A8-215-B8F ENGINES

In our periodic inspections, we have experienced several cases of
loose motor mount bolts, especially on the two mounts opposite each
other on the rear of the crankcase of the 6A8-215-B8F engine.

Our Service Bulletin #39, with periodic inspection procedures
outlined, requested a check of motor mounts every 100 hours. We
suggest that you check all motor mount bolts immediately upon receipt
of this bulletin and then recheck after every 25 hours of operation.

We are investigating this problem and will have available new type
bolt locks shortly. As soon as these locks are available, a supply
will be sent to you for installation.

You may expect to hear from us again in the near future and I then
meantime, please keep careful check of the tightness of all motor
mount bolts.
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